
 
 
 

Can you help? 
The Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery Department in this hospital 
is participating in the pilot phase of a national quality 
improvement programme called the Quality and Outcomes in 
Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery (QOMS). This is to improve care 
in oral and maxillofacial surgery by learning from our patient’s 
experiences. 
 

What does this involve? 
We collect information on treatment and results for every 
patient undergoing certain procedures at this hospital. We then 
compare with the results from other hospitals to find out how to 
provide the best care. It is important that we make sure that 
similar hospitals are compared with each other. The project 
would use your postcode, as well as severity of your surgery, 
and general health information help with this. 
 

Do I have to take part? 
If you don’t wish to take part please let your surgeon know. You 
can opt out at any time and all your information will be removed. 
 

Further Information 
If you want further information, your surgeon or surgical team in 
this Oral and Maxillofacial Department can give you an 
information leaflet and answer your questions.  
 
You can email the project team at qoms@baoms.org.uk 
You can contact the local lead for this project at 
jeremy.mcmahon@ggc.scot.nhs.uk.  
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